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SECTION 75 OF THE ROADS ACT, 1993

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF ST. 
FINTAN’S PARK
Dún Laoghaire Rathdown County Council has 
received an application from Elliott Group to 
temporarily close St. Fintan’s Park in two sections. 
The first road closure section is proposed from the 
westernmost bend in St. Fintan’s Park (where the 
road turns north) until the beginning of the green 
area in St. Fintan’s Park. This closure is proposed 
from 9.00 to 5.00pm each day from Tuesday the 
31/10/17 to Friday the 28/11/17.
The second road closure section will be from the 
end of the green area until the junction St. Fintan’s 
Park with Abbey Court. This closure is proposed 
from 9.00 to 5.00pm each day from Wednesday 
the 03/01/18 to Friday the 02/02/18.
Pedestrian and local access will be maintained at 
all times. The proposed diversion routes will be via 
Abbey Road and Deansgrange Road. A traffic and 
pedestrian management plan will be in place and 
diversions will be clearly signposted.
The purpose of the closure is to make a foul and 
surface water connection for the new housing 
development on Abbey Road. Any interested 
parties may lodge an objection in writing with the 
Senior Engineer, Traffic Section, County Hall, Marine 
Road, Dún Laoghaire not later noon on Tuesday 17th 
October, 2017, or email traffic@dlrcoco.ie 
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